

THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87131 GENERAL LIBRARY TELEPHONE: 505:277-4241

28 January 1977

Ms. Laura Gilpin 409 Camino Del Monte Sol Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Please note the attached letter for permission to use one of the pictures of the interior of La Quinta which George C. Pearl used in the article on Tradition and the Individual Talent in El Palacio last fall.

Do you wish to extend permission for use of your photograph in the proposed book and for us to make a copy of the picture we have?

Please let me know what action should be taken on this and any subsequent requests we have for reproduction of works in the Meem Collection, especially of the photographs you did of his buildings and interiors.

Most cordially, along with wishes for your best health.

Arthur L. DeVolder, Curator

John Gaw Meem Architectural Records Collection

Zimmerman Library Room 127-A

Enclosure: copy of letter from Telene VonRosenstiel

21 January 1977

Photographic Department Zimmerman Library University of New Mexico Albuquerque, New Mexico 87131

Dear Sir:

I am currently involved with researching a book on floor coverings in America which is to be published by Walter Parrish International Ltd.sometime next year.

Would it be possible to obtain a print of the photograph of the interior illustrated on page 28 of El Palacio Vol. 82 nol 2? It is in the Meem ollection in the original res rve bookroom of the library, according to the publications director of the Museum of New Mexico Press.

Please send an 8 by 10 black and white glossy photograph along with the bill, and publication permission forms, credit line information, and a publication fee schedule.

I look forward to hearing from you very soon. Thank you for your prompt attention to this request.

Sincerely yours,

Helene Von Rosenstiel

*Restorations

88 Prospect Park West Brooklyn, New York 11215

(212) 788-7909



Hog home dot made the